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Welcome Back

As we head into the month of November, we would like to say goodbye to Mrs. Michelle Plett (Grade 8). All the best in your
future teaching career and we hope that our paths cross again. At the same time, we would like to welcome back Mrs. Kristy
Shumsky (Grade 8). All the best to you in your return!

Report Cards

In a few short weeks, our students will have completed the first term of the school year. A letter will be sent home shortly
outlining the options for making an appointment for our upcoming conferences, but in the meantime please keep the
following dates in mind.....

° Monday, November 20th — Report Cards sent home/available to view in the Parent Portal**
° Thursday, November 23rd — Kindergarten Conferences from 9:00-6:30pm.
° Thursday, November 23rd — Gr. 1-8 Parent-Teacher/Student-Led Conferences from 2:30-6:30pm.

**To view report cards on-line you will need to log into the parent portal. On the left hand menu click on Report Card.
Then select “Switch to Electronic Report Card”. The report card will be available to view on November 20th.

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!
Blumenort School would like to thank everyone involved with the construction of our new lighted crosswalk at the 311 and
School Blvd corner!

Chocolate Milk Sales

A reminder that chocolate milk is available for $0.75 and can be purchased at the Main Office during the lunch hour!

Blumenort School PAC

The PAC would like to welcome 2 new executive members who have decided to join our team---Lisa Moesker and Brittany
Plett. Welcome! Also, our M&M Meats fundraiser will begin soon. Forms and booklets will be distributed to the youngest
child in each family in the first week of November. Please remember to check their backpacks!

Hanover Parent & Child Community Program @ Blumenort School

The Hanover Parent and Child Community Program would like to invite Blumenort parents and their preschool children to
visit our free weekly program each Monday from 9:30am-11:30pm - Starting September 25, 2017 to June 4, 2018 in Room
Al. Please note that families can attend weekly or just drop in when they can. We will follow the school schedule according
to closure days. Finally, we ask that parents please park in the designated street parking areas.

Subway Cookie Dough & Muffin Fundraiser

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Subway Frozen Cookie Dough and Muffin Fundraiser! We have had a
second delay to our delivery so we would like everyone to know that the new pick-up date will be Wednesday,
November 15th from 3:00-4:30 at the School. Thank you for your understanding.

Picture Retakes
Please note that picture retakes will be held on Tuesday, November 7th.
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Blumenort School — Inspired to Learn — for Life! Inquire, Include, Imagine.




